
Dear colleagues, 

  

Greetings from BEIHANG University (BUAA)! 

  

In the summer of 2018, BEIHANG University will hold the International 
Summer School from July 7 to August 3.This is the fifth time we run the 
summer school program. Our summer school is intended for currently enrolled 
undergraduate students all over the world. 

  

We have mailed the admission brochure which can also be found in the “Notice” 
section on our website: summer.buaa.edu.cn. Applicants need to register and 
apply online from January 8 to April 8, 2018. This year, the number of 
accepted students from the same university or college is limited to 10. Please 
visit our website for more information. 

  

In order to finish their application, students will have to upload student 
certificates and transcripts provided by their home university confirming their 
full-time undergraduate student identity valid to (no later than) the end of 
August, 2018. So they might need your help. Thank you in advance! 

  

Best wishes, 

International Summer School Office 

BEIHANG University (BUAA) 

No.37 Xueyuan Road, Haidian District 

Beijing 100191, P. R. China 

Tel: +86 (10) 82338501 

 


